FF&BC Newsletter - February 2020 Brief Edition



Fallsburg Fishing & Boating Club



Upcoming Events

Saturday, February 15th is the Pleasure Lake Off-Season Ice Party! Join us all for ice skating, ice fishing and other high jinx on the lake. A Chili Cook Off Competition will be held at Ken's Cabin (Lot 19) ... cornbread, bowls, and beers provided ... just bring your chilifilled crockpot to enter. A trophy will be awarded for the best chili!

The fun continues on Sunday, February 16th with skiing at Holiday Mountain.



Sad News

Our long-time member and friend Mary Martin (Island Lot 99) shared this sad news with us for all our members regarding the passing of her mother and long-time FF&BC member Helen Eklund:

It is with a very heavy heart that I announce my Mother's passing:

HELEN B. EKLUND

December 5,1916 - January 31, 2020 103 years old

Visitation will be on Saturday February 15, 2020 Please Join Us!



Winter Reminders

Please remember that road conditions are difficult in the offseason and members should consider parking at the Clubhouse or at the Yellow gate parking areas and walk in to the lake and cabins. All members are reminded that winter weather conditions make staving at cabins overnight difficult, and members should not remain at the lake cabins during winter storm events. Road closures are particularly likely at those times, and members who remain at a cabin through a storm event should not expect roads to be plowed for a period of up to three days (& perhaps longer depending upon the conditions). Members should not assume that roads will be cleared enough to drive to every cabin. and roads may be icy even if they were previously plowed. Please use caution & discretion.

Cornelius, Dodd & Connell

26 Grove St., Middletown, NY 10940

Visiting hours 10 AM - 12:30 PM with memorial service at 12:30 PM

A Repast dinner will be held for family and close friends immediately following the service at 1:30 PM at Eagle's Nest Restaurant (77 Eagle's Nest Rd, Bloomingburg, NY)

Please join us in sharing our condolences for the passing of Mary's mother. Helen was also a long-time Fallsburg Fishing & Boating Club.

Condolences can be shared with Mary Martin at:

417 Shoddy Hollow Road Middletown, New York 10940

Please let us know if you need Mary's email address or phone number for any questions.

Don't forget to fill out the Member Highlight Survey



The FF&BC Board of Directors would like to start highlighting our members, especially since we have had many new members join the Club in the past few years. In each newsletter, we will highlight a few of our members -- long-time and new members alike -- so that we can get to know each other a bit better.

Please click on the link below and briefly tell us a bit about yourself and your family. Eventually we hope to be able to introduce everyone to each other through this email newsletter. Click on the following link to take our brief Member Survey. Thank you!

Click here for Member Survey

Fallsburg Fishing & Boating Club Post Office Box 604 South Fallsburg, New York 12779 www.pleasurelake.org





FOLLOW US

Questions? Email FF&BC President Jim Creighton at jc@pleasurelake.org or for questions or concerns about roads, access to the lake etc, feel free to contact caretaker Jim Reynolds at (914) 799-1416